
 
 

  

One Kilmainham Square, 

Inchicore Road,  

Dublin 8,  

D08 ET1W 
 

 
 
 
 

Declan Lyons, Chief Executive /  

Elaine Mead, Interim Chair Tel: 01-9602360 

PQ Rep IEHG 
Email: pqrep@iehg.ie  

 
16th May 2022 
  
Deputy David Cullinane T.D., 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2 
E: david.cullinane@oireachtas.ie 
  
Re: PQ 21908/22– Parking, National Maternity Hospital (NMH) 
 
“To ask the Minister for Health the total amount charged for parking at the National 
Maternity Hospital in 2018, 2019, 2020 and 2021; the total revenue generated by 
parking charges; the net revenue generated for the hospital by parking charges; and if 
he will make a statement on the matter.” 
  
 
Dear Deputy Cullinane, 
  
I refer to the above Parliamentary Question seeking an update on charges for parking at the 
National Maternity Hospital, which has been referred to the Ireland East Hospital Group for 
direct response. 
 
I have had this matter examined and am advised that there is no public car park at the NMH 
and therefore, no charges to the public. 
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

 
Paul Gallagher  
Chief Director of Nursing and Midwifery  
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